
CSSI and the 7pm Wednesday Night Online Oak Park Meeting present 
 

Overeaters Anonymous 
Virtual 

Big Book Workshop 
 

We Are Not a Glum Lot 
 

Saturday, June 10, 2023 
1pm – 3pm CDT 

on Zoom 
 

For the Zoom link, please email darksideofthespoon7@gmail.com 
Login details will be emailed closer to the date 

 
This is an open workshop to OA members and non-OA members 

 
Speakers 

Q & A and Activities 

Big Book Trivia 
(maybe even a break out room) 


